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Greetings BFC!! 

 

This Sunday is the third annual Hyo Jeong Family Festival at Belvedere! 

We will start the day with a Sunday Worship Service followed by music, games, food and fun for 

the whole family. 

Don't miss this special event!! 

Click here for more details on the event. 
 

 

 
 



 

 

Barista wanted! 

The BFC Coffee Team could use a hand at the Family Fest. 

If you think you could offer some time, please contact 

Charles Patterson charles@ patterson123,com (or phone or text 914-589-4780) and let 

him know. We would also love to have assistance on other Sunday's as well, but we especially 

could use a hand for the Family Fest this Sunday.   

 

Click here to watch last week's Weekly Update! 
 

 

 

 

This is it! The Hyo Jin Moon 10th Memorial Concert is this Saturday! 

If you have not purchased your tickets yet click HERE 
 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Don't miss the BIGGEST BC networking event of the year! 

 

Driven 2018 will have professionals from over 14 industries... and counting!! If you want help to land 

your dream job, or if you're looking to hire some good candidates for your company or business, or if 



 

 

you just want to meet cool, successful people or reconnect with old faces, then this is the place to 

be! You never know who you will meet here and the kind of doors that will open. 

Also, we will have talks on practical topics that apply regardless of your industry, such as: work/life 

balance, financial independence, interviewing, saving for retirement, investing strategies, how to 

start your own business, etc. 

Don't miss it! June 1-3 at the New Yorker Hotel!! 

 

Register at: www,cranesclub,org/ 

 

If you are in need of babysitting during the event, click here 

 

 

 

Global Day of Parents 2018 

 

June 1, Friday from 11:00 to 1:00, Universal Peace Federation International has a Global Day of 

Parents program at the UN co-sponsored by the Holy See, entitled,"The Impact of Good 

Parents on Children and Society" with expert speakers. 

 

Registration for a free UN pass is required by May 29 at holyseemission,org/rsvp1June2018. 

For more information see Lynn Walsh at lwalsh@ upf,org and flyers in the BFC foyer. Great for 

guests!! 
 

 

Global Day of Parents 2018 Flyer  
 

 

 

“Natural Womanhood” 

WFWP program sponsored by WFWP &UPF/USA 

 

June 10, Sunday noon at the Belvedere Main House, WFWP and UPF-USA are holding a free 

educational presentation, "Natural Womanhood" about a new approach to women’s healthcare 

through awareness of one's hormonal activity. This method can help facilitate or prevent 

pregnancy naturally as well as address our overall health. Our guest speaker will be 

Weronika  Janczuk, FEMM instructor from the World Youth Alliance. Guests are welcome! Light 

refreshments will be served. 

 

For information and to let us know you are coming, contact Kathy Ross at kathrynross82@ 

gmail,com or Lynn Walsh at walshome2000@ yahoo,com. 

 

Click here to read more about FEMM 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

College Students and recent grads! 

 

Are you looking for an interesting and challenging internship this summer? FFWPU 

Headquarters in New York City offers part time and full time intern opportunities that can last 

from a few weeks to three months. 

 

Right now, the YAYAM team (Youth and Young Adult Minitry) is offering a part-time program 

giving aspiring Marketing/Communications candidates the opportunity to gain experience in a 

non-profit organization. This includes tasks such as helping develop and coordinate YAYAM’s 

social media platforms (Facebook, Instagram, etc.) as well as updating contents on website 

platforms. If you're interested or have questions, contact hr@ unification,org or tmoyer@ 

unification,org today! 

  
 

 

YAYM Internship Description  
 

Take a look at the Job Opportunities page on familyfed,org for more information on this 

Internship and others that are posted regularly.  

 

Thank you! 

Susan 
--  

Susan Bouachri, SPHR 

Director of Human Resources, HSA-UWC 

 

 


